
BULLETIN        
TO ALL IAM & AW MEMBERS

G4S – PREBOARD SCREENING PERSONNEL
LOCAL LODGE 16 – VANCOUVER

Work Place Inspection

Dear Brothers and Sisters:

There will be a Joint Workplace Health and Safety inspection that will take place 
on May 14, 2013.

A Health and Safety Inspector from HRSDC will be on site to assist the Union 
and the company.

Just a reminder that if you have a health and safety concern to please complete 
the  Internal  Heath  and  Safety  Concerns  Form that  are  available  at  all  work 
locations.

These completed forms can be provided to a Service Delivery Manager, the G4S 
level four office or by e mail to aviation.safety@ca.g4s.com

The JHSC members are:

Brother Joevani Ramos
Brother Avichel Sharma
Sister Angela Braithwaite
Sister Zaineb Ghlayem
Sister MiIlice Wong.

The committee meets monthly with the company.

In Solidarity,

Chris Thompson
Chief Shop Steward
Local Lodge 16, IAMAW
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